
 [External Email]

From: Hill, Shannon
To: Joe Lovewell
Subject: RE: Draft Google Project posted DEIR?
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Good morning Joe,
 
No, the DEIR has not been published for review yet.  Public circulation is now slated for October. The
general timeline for the EIR and other project milestones is provided on the project website
here
under “Review Process & Timeline” and will be updated as necessary.
 
Thank you,
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement
| Environmental Review Section
City of San José
|
200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872
 

From: Joe Lovewell <Joe.Lovewell@erm.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 6:24 AM
To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Draft Google Project posted DEIR?
 
 

 

Good Morning Shannon,
 
                According to the most recent Station Area Advisory Group (SAAG) meeting (June 17, 2020)
the DEIR is expected be published on August 25, 2020. Has the DEIR been posted for public review?
Has the schedule been revised?
 
 
 
Cheers,
 
-Joe
 
Joseph Lovewell
Associate Scientist
 
ERM
300 West Summit Avenue, Suite 330 | Charlotte, North Carolina | 28203
T +1 (704)-409-3449 |
M (949)-533-6650
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.
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This electronic mail message may contain information which is (a) LEGALLY PRIVILEGED, PROPRIETARY IN NATURE, OR
OTHERWISE PROTECTED BY LAW FROM DISCLOSURE, and (b) intended only for the use of the Addressee (s) names herein. If you
are not the Addressee (s),
or the person responsible for delivering this to the Addressee (s), you are hereby notified that reading,
copying, or distributing this message is prohibited. If you have received this electronic mail message in error, please contact us
immediately at (704)
541-8345 and take the steps necessary to delete the message completely from your computer system. Thank you,
ERM NC, Inc. To find out how ERM manages personal data, please review our
Privacy Policy
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